
Mitchell Street Centre Closing Date Information 

 

A closing date of 17.00, Friday 14th October 2022 has been set for the subjects advertised on the 

council’s web site.  Offers received after the closing date, will not be considered. 

The web address is as follows: 

https://www.dundeecity.gov.uk/property?dcc=1&street=Mitchell%20Street&postcode=DD2%202LJ 

Offers are invited from Third Sector organisations, (including SCIO and CIC organisations), for the 

premises known as the Mitchell Street Centre, Dundee. 

Offerers will require to demonstrate: 

1. The intended use of the subjects, to the benefit of the citizens of Dundee. 

2. Proposed buildings investment plan, including capital and revenue cash flows and source of 

funding. Plans to evidence maintenance strategy including mitigation of building defects. 

3. Management and governance structure showing capacity to meet objectives. 

Organisations which offer as a joint application, or can demonstrate an intention to share with other 

third sector organisations will be prioritised. 

Scoring will be carried out by council officers and will be weighted equally (with reference to points 

1-3 above). 

 

Offers should be e-mailed to Alastair Kay and copied to Nicky MacCrimmon and Gavin Wilson by 

17.00 on Friday 14th October 2022.  The e-mail addresses are as follow: 

alastair.kay@dundeecity.gov.uk 

nicky.maccrimmon@dundeecity.gov.uk 

gavin.wilson@dundeecity.gov.uk 

 

Should you have any queries prior to the closing date, please contact Alastair Kay. 


